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To:   Members of the Sustainable Peterborough Coordinating Committee (SPCC) 
 
From:   Anca Pascalau, Sustainable Peterborough Coordinator 
 
Meeting Date: January 26, 2016 
 
Subject:  Staff Report 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Purpose 
A report to advise the SPCC on the bimonthly activities of the Sustainable Peterborough Coordinator. 
 

Recommendation 
That the report be received for information. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 
  
 

Details 
 
2015 Report Card 
Data collection is coming along; the data submission deadline is January 29th.  Katie has been 
consistently adding submissions to the database.  Reminder emails were sent the week of January 
11th.  The Report Card Subcommittee met on December 8th to discuss concept, and the graphic 
designer is in the process of creating the mock-up.   Since this Report Card will be publically distributed 
via Peterborough This Week, it will have a slightly different look than previous Report Cards, as we will 
try to make it appeal to a wider and more diverse audience.  As such, it will contain more visuals, such 
as infographics and photos. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Anca Pascalau 
Sustainable Peterborough Coordinator 
apascalau@gpaedc.on.ca 
705-743-0777 ext. 2159 
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